
WE CAN LEARN A LOT
FROM THAT LEV PARNAS
PHOTO WITH IVANA
TRUMP
Jim here.

Yesterday, Shelby Holliday of the Wall Street
Journal provided a look at a private Instagram
account for Lev Parnas. There is a treasure
trove of information in what was revealed there.
For this post, I want to concentrate on what
appears to be the earliest entry by Parnas,
dated April 24, 2015:

There is just so much going on here. As far as I
can tell, this is the earliest evidence of Lev
Parnas reuniting with any of the Trumps since
his time as a teenager working for Kings Road
Realty selling co-ops owned by Fred Trump.
Recall that evidence is beginning to accumulate
that Lev Parnas and David Correia may have been
involved in the sale of Trump condos to Russian
buyers in South Florida.

But note the date of this encounter: Donald
Trump didn’t declare as a presidential candidate
until June of 2015, and yet here is Parnas
meeting with Ivana in April. As far as I can
tell, Parnas began working with the Trumps in
1988. His end date with them is fuzzy, but I’m
guessing it went until just before he got his
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registration as a stockbroker in December of
1993. Donald and Ivana divorced in March of
1992, so there’s a good chance Lev Parnas ran
into Ivana while working for them and saw the
divorce taking place.

Note that Parnas mentions both the location
where they are, Lique, which is a very high end
restaurant in the Sunny Isles (yes, that’s where
there are a number of Trump high rises) region
and Fraud Guarantee. Recall that Fraud Guarantee
is the entity that was used to pay Rudy Giuliani
at least $500,000 recently. We have to wonder
now if those payments started much earlier.
Fraud Guarantee was incorporated in October of
2013 in Florida but did not list Parnas or
Correia even though they feature as founders on
its website. No annual report was filed, so the
Florida corporation was dissolved in 2014,
before Parnas mentioned it in this post.

Lique is very interesting. From the website, it
is clear that it is the background in this
photo. The founder, Alex Podolonyy, is Ukranian.
In a remarkable parallel to what happened to the
Fruad Guarantee website, the bio for Podolonyy
is on the Lique site, but the link to it has
been removed from the home page.

So, we know that’s Lev Parnas on the left and
Ivana Trump next to him. It’s also clear that’s
David Correia on the right. One might guess
initially that two remaining people are the
wives of Parnas and Corriea, but I think that’s
only half right. I’m pretty sure that’s Svetlana
Parnas next to Correia. It seems that Correia’s
wife very likely was indisposed at the time of
this photo. She appears to have been sentenced
for writing hot checks in October of 2014. There
are a couple of lawsuits back and forth between
Correia and his then wife, but it looks like
after they split she continued her check kiting
and even became somewhat notorious.

A hint for the unknown woman between Ivana Trump
and Svetlana Parnas in the photo can come to us
from the timeline of Parnas and Correia company
formation. Just a couple of months prior to this
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photo, Lev Parnas and David Correia incorporated
Mendo Cali, LLC on August 19, 2014. But, as you
might recall from my previous post on this
issue, there’s a third person involved in this
entity: Inna Ponomareva. Subsequent to writing
that post, I ran across this remarkable page
with a “business card” for Inna Ponomarava as a
Vice President of Miama Red Square Realty, the
firm most closely associated with the sale of
Trump condos to Russians in South Florida.
(Hover your cursor over the image to get full
color.) Below, I’ve put that image for
Ponomareva alongside the unknown person in the
photo with Ivana Trump:

Blowing up the Instagram image came at a cost of
sharpness, but it sure feels to me that we are
seeing Inna Ponomareva alongside Lev Parnas,
David Correia and Ivana Trump. And that makes us
wonder about just what “#bigbusiness” Parnas was
bragging about. I think there’s a good chance it
is him getting back to his roots, selling Trump
properties.
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